From: KO Art <koartllc@gmail.com>

Date: June 16, 2020 at 2:55:38 PM EDT

To: cityclerk@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

Cc: Planning Board Key West <donna.phillips@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: eComments/ Planning Board Meeting 6/18/20

To whom it may concern,

Please enter our letter into eComments. *Regarding agenda item #4) for the 6/18/20
Planning Board Meeting. - Please do NOT grant a variance to the owners of 1007
Thomas St. - Do not reward bad behavior. My husband & | (as well as our local
community) are well aware of these owners removing a mature Royal Poinciana tree
(after) they were denied the request by the Key West Tree Commission. This is
absolutely outrageous. Please do not grant them this variance request - Prove to the
Key West community that you take this matter seriously. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen & John O’Leary

412 Elizabeth St. / Key West
Sent from my iPhone
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Under penalties of perjury, | declare that | have read the foregoing statement and that
the facts stated in it are true.
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Address or Organization:

Date: élz 2,0),0

Please provide this form, along with your written statement, to the City of Key West

Clerk's Office by 3:00 PM of the date of the meeting. Please contact 305-809-
with any questions. Thank you. T
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